
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Charlotte Worthen, Director Elementary & Special Programs 
 
 
Date: March 24, 2010     
 
To: Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
 Superintendent   
 
From: Charlotte Worthen  
   
Subject: Fine Arts Festival Update  
 
 
The elementary and secondary art teacher leaders, Sally Gyokeres and Heidi Posh, 
are pleased to have an opportunity to share with our Board of Education 
information about the upcoming Fine Arts Festival starting April 12 through April 
28, 2010, at the Livonia Civic Center Library.  Please add this item to the March 
29, 2010 Committee of the Whole meeting. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
C: Sally Gyokeres 
     Heidi Posh 
 


